Marc Allred

From: Heather Maloy <heathermaloy@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 12:35 PM

To: Chris.Leak@morganstanley.com; Marc Allred

Cc: Richard Maloy

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to Zoning Cases W-3600 and W-3601
Attachments: 1056WKent Opposition Letter.pdf

You don't often get email from heathermaloy@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Mr. Leak and Planning Board Members,

Please see the attached letter in strong opposition to the zoning cases W-3600 and W-3601.
Unfortunately, we are unable to attend the public meeting as we are out of town for a family
emergency.

Regards,

Heather & Rick Maloy
1056 W Kent Rd, Winston-Salem, NC 27104




